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Dear School Community, 

Store Closure for Melbourne Cup Day Public Holiday 

 

Please be advised that due to the Melbourne Cup Day public holiday, your local Beleza store 

will be closed on Tuesday 5th of November. We’ll reopen to our usual trading hours from 

Wednesday 6th of November. Please note that for stores that are typically closed on 

Wednesdays, our next trading day will be Thursday 7th of November.  

To confirm your local store’s trading hours, please refer to our Google Business listing for your 

local store.  

We’d like to apologise for any inconvenience that this closure may cause, and wish you all the 

best for the public holiday. We look forward to seeing you in-store again when we return! 

 

All the best, 

Beleza School Uniforms 

 


